
12/17/2024

The faculty and administration of Grove City College are delighted to congratulate you for being named to the 
Fall 2024 Dean's List with High Distinction. A semester GPA between 3.85 and 4.00 is required for this honor.

Dear Andrew,

Cordially yours, 
Registrar Office
Grove City College

P.S. The Communications Office will automatically notify all local newspaper(s) according to your hometown 
zip code.  If you have questions about publication, please contact the Communications Office directly at 
news@gcc.edu.  Questions regarding your semester GPA should be directed to the Registrar’s Office at 
registrar@gcc.edu.

Andrew Vahlberg

443 Fairford Ct

Severna Park, MD 21146-1636

100 Campus Drive Grove City, PA 16127-2104


